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November CPE is Over - but December is Coming Up [1]

November 15, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

The OUC offered several Continuing Professional Education (CPE) courses during mid-
November. We'll provide analytics on the November activities later this month but in the 
meantime, we still have one day of CPE left this quarter. Registration is open for most of the 
courses scheduled for Thursday, December 5: Identify Theft: Risks and Opportunities ... 
Revenue Recognition ... Social Media: Pluses and Pitfalls ... Human Asset Management: 
Facilitating Change ... Field Guide to Everyday Ethics. To register for any of these classes, 
visit: www.cu.edu/controller/cpe/?page_id=1504 [3].  The final course of the day -- Miscrosft 
Excel: Working with Large Datasets -- is already full. If you're interesting in getting on the wait 
list, please email CU.CPE@cu.edu [4].
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